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August 21, 1980A

Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, N.W.
Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Attention: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Director

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-416/417
File 0260/15525/15526
PRD-80/23, Status Report #3, Cali-
bration Services From Computer
Sciences Corporation

AECM-80/193

References: 1) AECM-80/115, 5/30/80
2) AECM-80/159, 7/22/80

On April 29, 1980, Mississippi Power & Light Company notified
Mr. M. Hunt of your office of a Potentially Reportable Deficiency

(PRD) at the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station (GGNS) construction site.
The deficiency concerns ncnconformances associated with calibra-
tion services provided to MPSL by Computer Sciences Corporation

(CSC). These nonconformances were noted during an April, 1980,
MPSL audit of the CSC calibration facility, NSTL Station, Missi-
ssippi.

Our evaluation of the results of the investigation into this
conditica has not been ccepleted. To date, hcwever, no significant
deficiencies have been identified which would constitute an adverse
safety impact on MP&L equipment.

We expect to submit our final report by Septa =ber 30, 1980.

Yours truly,,
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'J . P . McGaughy , Jr.
Assistant 71ce President,
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MISSISS'IPPI PCWER O LIGHT COMPANY,

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly AECM-80/193
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cc: Mr. N. L. Stampley
Mr. R. B. McGahee
Mr. T. B. Conner

Mr. Victor Stello, Director
Division of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555'
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